
Bath Electoral Board: 
Tuesday, September 24th, 9:30 a.m. 

 
Present:  Bill Hardbarger, Nancy Peery, Amanda McGuire, Donna Weaver, Haley Woodzell 
  
Approved this meeting’s agenda. 
  
Last meeting’s Agenda approved: including addition of Charles working in office the Saturday 
and Sunday before the election. 
  
Old Business: 
  
1.  OEs still to hear from:  Janice Perry, HS; Rachel Comacho CAP (oath) Todd Lacour, 
Millboro, Christie Dunnagan, WS;  but still need paperwork or oath. 
 Desiree Chaplin- could go anywhere, prefers Springs side of mountain if possible. 
2.  Haley will be available where needed. 
  
  
New Business:   
1.  Very Nice Display with Sample Ballots in Courthouse Hall. 
2.  Training Night:  October 22nd, MVFD,   EB will pay for food 
Will be providing New Checklist; (excellence in accountability!) to be signed by both OE and DE 
staff 
3.  Looking at Chiefs:  Jamie Fussell and Lorraine McCune for Millboro or Fairview 
4.  Haley and Donna will look into name badges for appreciation to OEs 
  
  
GR/DE Update: 
1. L&A completed on September 13th, 2019 
2. Contract being finalized with “No Ink” for new poll pads- to replace laptops by March primary 
of 2020.  Two new poll pads will be coming to each precinct, and eventually printers for each 
too.  
  
Set Next meeting:   Friday the 25th of October, 9:30 
Reread these minutes, and all approved. 
  
  
Respectfully submitted: 
Amanda McGuire 
 


